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      February 4, 2021 

                                      

 
PROJECT:    CITYWIDE MISC. CURB RAMP & 
         SIDEWALK REPLACEMENT 

 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the Citywide Miscellaneous Curb Ramp & 
Sidewalk Replacement project: 
       

T2 CONTRACTING, LLC     $90,679.28 
 TOMAH, WISCONISN 
 
 Pember Companies, Inc.     $94,240.00 

Menomonie, Wisconsin  
 

 Fowler & Hammer, Inc.     $102,583.50 
 La Crosse, Wisconsin    
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for the Citywide Miscellaneous 
Curb Ramp & Sidewalk Replacement to T2 Contracting, LLC in the amount of  
$90,679.28. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
RT:kn  


